
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P. Murphy – June 27, 2023
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:18:05 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:34 AM
Subject: FW: PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P. Murphy – June 27, 2023
 
 
 

From: wade.denise [mailto:wade.denise@pei.sympatico.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 11:14 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P. Murphy – June 27, 2023
 
I am submitting a letter of objection to the above mentioned application by D.P. Murphy to
build a new gas station at the corner of Dickie Rd and the Trans Canada Highway in Borden-
Carleton. 
Presently, there are three gas stations in the Borden-Carleton area that serve the public,
Islanders and visitors alike, very well. Howatt's and Cerrettis stores are multi-generational
businesses that support our local community who's owners live and work in their businesses.
They go above and beyond to help out locals when times are financially tough. If DP Murphy
is allowed to open up their proposed location, those cornerstones of our community will not
survive. We don't need another mega business with deep pockets carving out another hole in
small town PEI.
 
Denise Robinson 
1219 Searletown Road 
Albany PEI 
C0B1A0 
902-432-2133 
wade.denise@pei.sympatico.ca 
 
 
 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.
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